Fremont Township Minutes
August 8, 2024

The regular meeting for the Fremont Twp. Board of Trustees was held on August 8, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the
Fremont Township Hall.

Board members present: A. Prill, M. Blatt, R. Curell, C. Franzel and B. Blatt. Absent: None.

Guests: Greg Eggert, Theresa Bristol-Miller, Ken Bragg, Terry Blackmer, Sally Minehart, Jennifer Leitzel, and
Gail Prill.

MINUTES:
Motion made by R. Curell seconded by B. Blatt to approve the July 11, 2024, regular meeting minutes as presented
- motion carried.

BILLS:
Motion to pay the bills as presented made by C. Franzel, seconded by R. Curell - motion carried.

PUBLIC COMMENTS:

A Resident asked why the internet bill was high this month and A. Prill stated that it is the final payment for the
Viasat internet that was cancelled. This Resident also asked if the cost for the drop boxes was just for two or for
four and A. Prill stated that it was for four.

CLERK REPORT:
Zoning Report — In July he issued three building permits, no citations and no complaints. He is also waiting for an
update from the attorney regarding the citation that was sent to the attorney.

TREASURER REPORT:
Treasurer balance as of July 31, 2024, was $146,551.71. Motion to accept the treasurer’s report made by B. Blatt,
seconded by A. Prill - motion carried.

SUPERVISOR REPORT:

Cemetery Report — Cemetery Caretaker has taken down two of the four trees so far. As soon as he gets all four
trees down he will install the new signs.

Road Report — Road Commission had to grind up Washburn Road from Blackmore to Waltan and re pave that
section of road because it did not seal correctly. This will be done at no cost to the township.

M. Blatt also received an email from a resident on Snover Road that wants the yellow lines put back on the road.
The Board discussed this and decided to get a cost and table this until we get that information.

M. Blatt stated that we need to appoint Henry Wymore to replace K. Thom on the Planning Commission to
complete his term ending on December 31, 2026. Motion made by M. Blatt, seconded by C. Franzel to appoint
Henry Wymore to the Planning Commission — motion carried.

NEW BUSINESS:

M. Blatt stated that he wanted to thank everyone that worked the election on Tuesday. He knows it is a very long
day and he appreciates those that are willing to work.

Terry Blackmer (Mayville Fire Chief) gave an update on what is happening at the Fire Department.

Meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m.

All meetings are held the second Thursday of every month at the Fremont Township Hall located at 4850 Mertz
Road (M-24) at 7:00 p.m. All public is welcome to attend.

Amy Prill
Fremont Township Clerk.



